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INFORMATION NOTE 

 
 
Accreditation 
 
The Parliamentary Forum and other IPU events at the High-Level Political Forum on 
Sustainable Development are open exclusively to parliamentarians who are members 
of national delegations or who are otherwise able to receive accreditation from their 
respective Permanent Missions to the United Nations in New York.  
 
Missions must accredit attendees. The IPU is not in a position to provide the required 
UN entry badge.  
 
For the Senior Level Meeting of the Global Partnership for Effective Development Co-
opeartion (GPEDC), technically not an official event of the HLPF, parliamentarians 
need not be part of government delegations and can be accredited directly through 
the IPU. As IPU delegates they will receive a Special Event Ticket (see Entrance 
Badges below). 
 
 
Registration 
 
Parliamentarians are invited to return the enclosed registration form indicating which 
event they intend to participate in. The form needs to be returned to the IPU Office in 
New York by email ny-office@ipu.org or fax +1 212 557 3954. 
 
The registration deadline is Friday, 28 June. 
 
Venues, Dates and Interpretation Languages  
 
Senior Level 
Meeting of the 
GPEDC 

ECOSOC Chamber 
(UN Conference 
Building) 
2nd floor 

Saturday, 13 July 
(9.30 a.m. – 5 p.m.) 
 
Sunday, 14 July  
(10 a.m. – 1 p.m.) 

English, French 
and Spanish 

Parliamentary 
Forum at HLPF 

Conference Room 
1 (UN Conference 
Building) 
1st level 
underground  

Monday, 15 July 
(3 p.m. – 6 p.m.) 

English, French 
and Spanish 
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IPU-UNDP 
workshop on 
parliamentary self-
assessment 

Venue TBD Tuesday, 16 July 
(afternoon) 

English and 
French  
 
(French will be 
limited to one 
work group 
supported by one 
interpreter) 

 
Travel and Accommodation 
 
As members of national delegations, participating parliamentarians should receive 
support for travel and accommodation directly through their parliaments.  
 
Entrance Badges 
 
Security arrangements at the United Nations are very strict.  
 
For the Parliamentary Forum, inside the UN compound, only those with the required 
badge provided by his/her country’s Permanent Mission will be admitted.  
 
IPU events held outside the UN compound do not require any entrance badge. 
 
For the Senior Level Meeting of the GPEDC, participants can collect their Special 
Event Ticket directly from the IPU Office at the UN on the afternoon of Friday, 12 July 
(2 p.m. to 6 p.m.) or on Saturday, 13 July beginning at 8.30 a.m. The IPU Office is 
located inside Uganda House at 336 East 45th Street, 10th Floor (corner of 45th Street 
and 1st Avenue). 
 
 
 


